



Burnaby Mountain Secondary

8800 Eastlake Drive, Burnaby, BC V3J 7X5

Tel:604-296-6870 Fax:604-296-6873

W: mountain.sd41.bc.ca

Respect Excellence Responsibility

Date: Wednesday September 19th, 2018

Day 1

Student Bulletin

We acknowledge and thank the Coast Salish Nations of Musqueam, Tsleil-Waututh and Squamish on whose traditional territories we teach, learn and live.

TIMELINE					
NEW Sep 19 Ms. Fulop	Math Challengers: Are you in grade 8, 9, or 10? Do you like to collaborate? Do you like to solve math problems? Do you want to be a part of Burnaby Mountain's mathletes? If you're answer is YES, then MathChallengers is for YOU! Please come to Room #303 today at lunchtime for a short meeting. See you there!				
Sep 26 Ms. Manning	Career Centre Announcements: Work Experience Opportunities: 1. Afterschool Sports Program at Cameron Elementary and University Highlands Elementary - Burnaby More Sports Society is seeking volunteers to assist with the after-school recreational sports programs at both Cameron Elementary (Mondays 3-5:30 pm) and University Highlands Elementary (Fridays 3-5:30 pm). Volunteers will be working with children in Grades 2-5. You will receive training and experience in both the YELL Youth Leadership Program and High Five Training. 2. The Ghost Train in Stanley Park is seeking volunteers to entertain children, welcome guests and help behind the scenes at their 19th Annual Stanley Park Halloween Ghost Train which runs from October 11-31. 3. Forest Grove Elementary School Afterschool Cooking Classes - Sprouting Chefs is seeking volunteers for their after-school cooking classes on Tuesdays and Thursdays 3:30 - 5:30 pm at Forest Grove. 4. Big Brothers Big Sisters Teen Mentors @ Stoney Creek Elementary High school volunteers are matched one-to-one with an elementary school boy or girl. Spend 1 - 2 hours a week with your Little Buddy at Stoney Creek Elementary. Play games or sports, do arts and crafts, or just hang out. An adult leader will be in attendance at all times. The program takes place on Wednesdays from 3:15 - 5:00. The program runs from October - May. 5. Li Christmas Manor Seniors Care Home - ongoing volunteer opportunity Saturdays 9:30 - 11:30 &/or 12:30 - 2:30 Career Exploration Workshops: 1. WCM SheBiz Conference at SFU - One day, free event that offers unique access to business and STEM leaders and exposure to the diverse and exciting career opportunities available to women in these fields. Last year the Toronto event sold out in 15 min!!! Registration opens Sept 25. Event is Nov 2. 2. UBC Engineering and Architecture Open House - November 24, 2018 3. Vancouver International Airport Behind the Scene Tour - FEMALES ONLY - Age 16+ . Explore Aircraft Maintenance, Wildlife Control, Emergency Operations Cen				
Mr. Rolph	kick off the year.	Tues. Sept. 25th We welcome back our staff with beverages from the coffee cart and treats on us. As we settle into or seeing you at these	Wed. Sept. 26th We welcome our grads of 2019 with our annual grad barbeque.	Thurs. Sept. 27th Get to know your clubs and opportunities to get involved at BMSS by joining us in the lower commons for Clubs Day.	In addition to joining our Terry Fox Run, we ask you all to show your Lions pride by wearing school gear or dressing in school colours. Student council members will be out and about to reward your participation with a sweet welcome back token of appreciation.

SCHOOL GOALS:

Goal 1

To improve students' reading for comprehension with a focus on finding the main ideas, summarizing and in some specific areas, notemaking at the Grade 8 and 9 levels.

Goal 2

To increase student awareness, understanding and practice of healthy living.

Sep 20 Math and Science Student Tutors Wanted! Ms. Reily We are looking for committed and enthusiastic students willing to help others with their math and science work after school. This is also an opportunity to earn community service hours or credit for peer tutoring. All interested tutors will need to fill out an application. Please see Ms. Reily in room 307 for an application or if you have any questions. Sep 20 **Library Monitors:** Ms. Williams Last year's library monitors who wish to work in the library again this year should see Mrs. Williams on Monday or Tuesday. There will be a meeting for new library monitors on Thursday in the library. Sep 20 SPC CARD sale is on now! Order your own Student Price Card on School Cash Online to get discounts at your favourite stores. Online Orders will close October 4th and pick up date will be on October 5th in the Upper Commons at Lunch. Scholarships for grads 2019 Sep 20 Scholarships Attention to all grads of 2019 (1) Mrs. Lewis & Mrs. Belyea will be hosting a scholarship meeting: larships Thursday September 20, 2018 at lunch in the multipurpose room. To give you all the information you need to start applying for scholarships and awards. Please be there on time - this is usually a very popular meeting and the room gets full very quickly. Bring your lunch and bring a friend - see you there! Sep 20 Club leaders/initiators: Mr. Rolph If you are a leader of a returning club or someone who wishes to start a new club, be sure to pick up a club proposal from room 213. These forms need to be brought to any student council meeting in the MPR on Mondays as part of the club approval process. If your club wants to have a table at our upcoming Club's Day, forms need to be submitted no later than September 24th. Sep 24 **Peer Mentor Meeting** Ms. Pattenaude There will be a meeting for all peer mentors for this year's tutorial time on MONDAY SEPT. 24TH AT 3:15PM in the MULTI-PURPOSE ROOM! Please expect to stay for one hour to go over procedures for tutorial which begins on Sept. 26th. Questions? See Mrs. Worobets or Mrs. Pattenaude in the dance office (Room 123). Sep 24 Tap Club!! Ms. Worobets Try something new! You are invited to tap your toes and stomp your feet every Monday at lunch in room 102 (dance studio). All levels of experience are welcome. Shoes will be provided. Sep 27 **Terry Fox Run donations** Mr. Jack Support Terry Fox and his journey and raise money for cancer

Support Terry Fox and his journey and raise money for cancer research by donating a dollar when student leadership come around to your classrooms during block 6 on September 18th, 20th, 24th and 26th. Thank you for all your support.


